
 

 

 
 

Showing the greatness of Jesus Christ 

within our community and beyond 

 

 
Sunday 23 March 2025 

 

 
Welcome to our services today.  We pray that you may know 

 God’s presence with us as we gather to worship in His name.  

 We extend a warm welcome to any visitors and pray  

God’s blessing for all. 

 

 
  

 



 
 

This week’s Services 

11.00am English Service in Sandwick Hall – Rev Hugh Ferrier 

Sermon Title: “A Father’s Song” 

Sermon Text: Luke 1: 67-80 

Sunday School and Creche will meet during the morning’s service. 

 

6.30pm:  English Service in The Seminary – Rev Hugh Ferrier 

Sermon Title: “Woe To Him” 

Sermon Text: Habakkuk 2: 4-20 

Both services will be live streamed on the Church's YouTube Channel 
 

Prayer meetings 

All prayer meetings will be held in the Fàilte Centre, Bayhead at 7.30pm, 

unless otherwise stated.  Please contact us for Zoom details if you are unable 

to attend in person. 

 

English   Tuesday 25 March 25 – Mr Robert France 

Gaelic    Thursday 27 March 25 –  

Saturday 29 March 25 – Zoom meeting 

 

Services for Sunday 30 March 2025 are as follows: 

11.00am:  English Service - Sandwick Hall – Rev Hugh Ferrier 

6.30pm:  English Service - The Seminary – Rev Hugh Ferrier  

   

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

HFC Toddlers  

Toddlers will meet on Thursday 27 March from 10am – 11.30am in The Failte 

Centre.  Mums, Dads, carers, babies and all pre-school children are welcome 

to come along. 

 

Envelopes 
Weekly Free will offering Envelopes will be delivered in next few weeks, 
anyone who wishes to start using Envelopes and would like to request a set, 
please ask any of the duty office bearers on door or email     
Chriscmart3@gmail.com.  
 
Bereaved 
We extend our Heartfelt sympathy to Mrs Caroline Campbell (East St) 
following the passing of her mother, Mary Ann Reid from Grimshader. We 
assure Caroline and her family along with her brothers, of our prayers, that 
they will know God's peace and presence in this sad loss of their mother, just 
a few short months since the death of their father.   
Roman s 8: 31. “What shall we say to these things, If God be for us, who can 
be against us.”  

 
Ladies conference 
The ladies of the High Free Church congregation will be hosting a conference 
especially for the women of our congregation and community in June and 
would ask that you save the date.  
Prìseil Ladies Conference will take place on the evening of Friday 13th June and 
all day Saturday 14th June 2025 (10am – 4pm) in the Rev M.A. MAcleod 
Memorial Hall on Kenneth Street.  
The speaker will be Rosie Morgan who will be joining us from Seaford in East 
Sussex. The theme for the weekend will be “More Precious than Rubies” and 
over the course of the conference, Rosie will be speaking on three beautiful 
women found in the Gospel accounts.  
We hope that this will be a date you will mark on your calendars and attend, 
but we would ask that you also soak this event in prayer as we prepare for it.  
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Advance Notice - Easter Outreach Weekend - 18th-20th April 

Friday 18th April - Supper, Song & Story Evening 
We hope to have a meal at 6.30pm in the MA Macleod Memorial Hall 
(Stornoway) on Friday 4th October.  The evening will also involve some 
singing contributions and Mr Roger Carswell will share his life story.  Roger is 
an evangelist from Leeds and has spoken at many churches and universities 
over the years.  He's also the author of a large number of evangelistic books 
and pamphlets.  Everyone in the congregation is warmly encouraged to come 
along and to invite a friend! 
 
Saturday 19th April - Easter Praise Night 
We look forward to having our Easter Praise Night at 7.30pm in the Town 
Hall.  It will be an opportunity to sing songs reflecting on the message of 
Easter.  We're also delighted to welcome Mr Roger Carswell as our guest 
speaker.  All donations on the night will go to the work of Action For Children. 
 
Sunday 20th April 
11am Invitation Service at Sandwick Hall (Mr Roger Carswell) 
6.30pm Invitation Service at the Seminary (Mr Roger Carswell) 
After the Sunday Evening Service there'll be tea and coffee and a Q&A Session 
with Roger.  If you have any questions - whether it be about Roger's life or 
evangelism they can be anonymously submitted in a box at the door next 

Sunday or asked on the night. 
 
Deacons' Court 
The Deacons' court would like to reassure the congregation that the work to 
secure a permanent place of worship continues to be a priority for the court 
and its sub-groups. The patience of the congregation is very much 
appreciated as the process continues and the court would request that the 
issue remains the focus of prayer. Any firm developments will be reported 

immediately to the congregation.  

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date 
Ladies Praise Night – 26th March - Newton Hall 

Supper, Song & Story evening – 18th April – MA Macleod Hall 

Easter Praise Night – 19th April – Town Hall 

Fellowship with Roger Carswell – 20th April – The Seminary 

Praise Evening – 6th June – Back Free Church Hall 

Ladies Conference – 13th & 14th June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

BIBLE APPEAL – VULCANESTI CHURCH, 
MOLDOVA 

 
 

Could you please help us with a project we are organising for the Church in 
Vulcanesti Moldova. 

Over the last few months, a lot of women and men from Vulcanesti have 
given their lives to Jesus. 

This was through doing Bible studies and preaching online with 40-60 people 
from Vulcanesti and having further Bible studies in the Church led by Pastor 

Pedro and Olsea and Elders and others from the church. 

The issue Pastor Pedro has at present is the lack of Bibles for some of those 
that have given their lives to Christ. 

In Moldova, the cheapest bible in their language is about £12.   
So, I am asking if you could give a donation please, to even buy one bible to 

help our sisters and brothers. 

If you feel God is putting this in your heart to help with the Vulcanesti Bible 
Appeal, then please put your donation in a marked envelope “Vulcanesti Bible 

Appeal “ and put in the box at the front doors on Sundays or give the 
donation to  Sam or  Charlie 

Thanking You .. 
 

“ Helping the Lords Work In Moldova 🙏 



 
 

 
 
High Free Ladies Praise Night 
We will be having a praise evening on Wednesday 26th March at 7:30pm in 
the Newton Centre on Seaforth Road. Tea,Coffee and refreshments served. 
For more information, please speak to Margaret Macleod or Natalie.  
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 Prayer news: March 2025  

Thank you for joining with us in prayer for men, women and families affected by 

homelessness, poverty and addiction.  

City Centre  

• Pray for our guests who continue to struggle to heat their homes, choosing 
between heating and cooking. This is still a big issue for many of our guests.   

• Pray for the mental health of our guests who have been trapped in 
temporary accommodation. Staying in this accommodation is a very hard 

existence.  

• Pray for the following guests: M - that his new supported accommodation 
will provide stability and a sense of belonging; W - sadly lost in addiction and 

possibly losing his tenancy shortly; D - continued health issues and declining 
memory; R - Jesus is tugging at his heart pray R receives him; and pray that G 

will meet with Jesus.  

Child and Family Centre, Govan  

• Pray for the Scripture Union residential weekend trip to Gowanbank this May. 
We will have to select 12 children from the Superheroes group, pray that 
those who miss out are not disappointed.  

• Please pray for our guest whose story will feature in the upcoming Spring 
Appeal as she testifies to how God has changed her life with the help of the 
Child and Family Centre over the years. Pray that it will produce a great 

harvest in many ways.  

• Pray for an Albanian single parent of two children who has recently started 
working with us on a one-to-one basis.  

• We have had the privilege of having two new lovely volunteers start to help 
us out at our groups, please pray for them as they settle in with us.  

Winter Project  

• Give thanks that the Winter Project is being extending for two months after 
we received a significant donation. Pray we steward this time well.  

• Continue to pray for our guests stuck in unsuitable temporary 

accommodation. It is extremely lonely and frustrating.  

• Pray for a breakthrough in the housing crisis. Pray for wisdom for the leaders 
of our nation.  

 Pray for grace for those working in the homeless sector. Pray we do not become  

 disheartened, and instead become beacons of hope within our city. 



 
 

 
 
ARGYLL CONVENTION 2025 – “Your truth, my truth, versus THE TRUTH” 
 We are delighted to warmly invite you to attend this year's Argyll Convention. It is 
one of many Conventions held across the UK, mainly in the summer months. We are 
now in our 12th year. 
The dates are Tuesday 5th August to Thursday 7th August inclusive and the venue 
is again the Corran Halls in Oban. As usual, there is no charge (donations welcome) 
or registration, and you can turn up without booking to as many sessions as you like. 
You will be made very welcome. 
This is a unique local opportunity to meet Christians or to find out more about 
Christianity. It is not a theological conference or a gathering for clergy but aimed at 
the Christian-in-the-pew or non-Christian 'enquirer' and does not assume any 
particular level of knowledge of the Bible! 
This year Joe Barnard and Andy Robertson are coming to give the main talks with 
morning sessions and posters (10am to 12 noon) and evening sessions (7.30pm to 
9pm) 
Joe Barnard is the pastor of Holyrood Evangelical Church in Edinburgh and the 
executive director of Cross Training Ministries, a discipleship ministry focused on 
training men in spiritual fitness. Originally, he is from New Orleans, but most of his 
pastoral ministry has been in Scotland. Joe has authored various books including The 
Way Forward: A Road Map of Spiritual Growth for Men in the 21st Century. He is 
married to Anna. They have four children.  
Rev Andy Robertson leads the Charleston Community Church, Dundee (a member of 
the wider Free Church of Scotland), a church plant of St Peter’s Free Church. Andy 
and his elders share the gospel to a community of 4,500 people. This is part of a 20 
schemes church plant initiative focusing on the most impoverished communities in 
Scotland. Andy is a graduate in animation and computer arts and has a Theology 
Degree. Andy is married to Caireen, and they have three children. 
We will have lunchtime workshops in the café. We will have Mission Speakers from 
Open Doors, The Scottish Bible Society, and Samaritan’s Purse. The Good Book 
Company will provide a bookstall and give Christian books updates. There will be a 
Praise band to lead our worship. A Prayer Room will be provided. A full programme 
will be provided in future mailshots and will appear on our 
website, www.argyllconvention.org Flyers and posters for sharing the event more 
widely, will be sent in due course in follow on emails 
 We hope you will save the dates and come along. If you need further information, 
you can always write to us at our email address. We attach ‘Friends of Argyll 
Convention’ Pack. Please consider becoming a Friend so that you may partner with 
the aims of the Convention 

http://www.argyllconvention.org/


 
 

 

Rev. Hugh Ferrier - Minister -  h1211ferrier@googlemail.com  

01851706788 /  07981082012  

Christopher Martin - Session Clerk -  chriscmart3@gmail.com  706143                                

Roddy Ferguson - Clerk to the Deacons Court  - roddyf1@hotmail.com   

Howard Maciver - Treasurer  -   hfctreasurer@btinternet.com   

Laura J Davies - Safeguarding Co-ordinator -  

Margaret Macleod – Women’s Pastoral Support Coordinator –                

   mmacleod@doctors.org.uk  

Dawn Spark - Sunday School Team Leader - dawnspark7@gmail.com 

 

 

Any items for the bulletin should be forwarded to our email address before 
4.00pm on Thursdays.  Thank you. 

 

  intimations.highfreechurch@outlook.com 

 

First Aid Kit and Evacuation Chair   

If required, a first aid kit and wheelchair are to be made available in the 

following locations:   

Sandwick Hall:  First Aid Kit - In the kitchen area inside the door nearest to the 

main entrance. Wheelchair - In the crèche room to the right as you enter the 

building.   

Seminary:  First Aid Kit - Kitchen area next to the exit door behind the pulpit.  

Wheelchair - In the storage room through the exit midway down the 

sanctuary on the left-hand side.   

 

Find us on facebook – www.facebook.com/highfreechurch   

Churxh Services can be found on YouTube:  

https://www.youtube.com/@highfreechurchstornoway6602  Scottish Charity 

Number – SCO12925 
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